Mr. Danny Dale,

32-04-Bakers Street,

Baltimore,

USA.

Mr. Danny,

I am writing this letter on behalf of Regan Industries. This is to inform you that you have been terminated off your services because of the fraud committed by the team which was headed by you. All the team members are intimated about their dismissal and all of them including you will be prosecuted.

The company has filed a case against the team in the Baltimore state court under the state laws 143 according to which if you are proved guilty you must have to face the legal consequences and your assets can be taken over by the company. The company has decided to proceed legally against you and accordingly as a first consequence you are being terminated from the company and soon you will be receiving a legal notice giving you a time period of couple of weeks to accept the crime you committed failing which you will have to attend the court.

Thanking you.

Regan  Industries.

